
English 

ATTENTION: If you speak English, language assistance services, free of charge, are available to 

you. Call 1-877-696-6775. 

The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) complies with applicable Federal 

civil rights laws and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, 

disability, or sex. The HHS nondiscrimination notice lists the services available to you and how 

to file a complaint if you feel that HHS has failed to provide these services or discriminated in 

another way. 

 

https://www.hhs.gov/civil-rights/for-individuals/nondiscrimination/index.html

